
Welcome to our first FlexiFeed Supplier Newsletter!
We’ll send you a monthly supplier newsletter with tips, updates, and 

announcements to help you get the most from Flexischools.

‘Create New Service’ feature 
now available in the supplier 
portal!

‘Create New Service’ allows you 
to build your own additional food 
services and make this available for 
your customers to order.
 
You can use it to do things like add a 
recess service, special canteen day,  
or staff lunch service.

We’ve already had great feedback from canteens who’ve told us how much quicker 
and easier it makes setting up new services. We hope you like it too!
 
This exciting new Flexischools feature is now available under the ‘Services’  
tab in the supplier portal.



14 February: Valentine’s Day: Add some pink-coloured options to your menu  
(e.g. berry smoothies, watermelon slices, strawberry muffins).

21 February: Shrove Tuesday (Pancake Day): Celebrate the day by making  
sweet and savoury pancakes.

17 March: St Patrick’s Day: Go green for the day (e.g. green cupcakes, green  
jelly cups, green apples, green grapes, pesto pasta).

Beacon Hill Public School  

Beacon Hill Public School (BHPS) ran a Colour Fun Run late last 
year. Students and teachers had an amazing time as they 
darted through the powder stations!

BHPS used Flexischools for the event ticketing and food packs 
and had 822 orders. Wow!

We will be giving a $50 gift card to BHPS and $50 to a charity 
of their choice.  

Don’t forget to 
encourage your 

parents to order via 
the Flexischools app 

to increase your 
canteen, uniform, 

and event orders next 
month. 



Each month we are celebrating our awesome Flexischools suppliers 
by choosing a ‘School staff member/volunteer of the month’.
January Canteen Manager of the Month:
Jan Baldwin from Harbord Public School, NSW

Jan has been at Harbord Canteen for twelve years and during that 
time the school population has grown enormously. They now have 
over 1,000 students and the canteen regularly has over 400 online 
orders on a Friday! 

We’ll be sending Jan a $50 voucher as a small token of 
appreciation for all her hard work over the years.

Did you know that you can use our traffic light rating feature 
to encourage healthier eating?

SCAN HERE TO 
NOMINATE AN 
OUTSTANDING 
STAFF MEMBER 
OR VOLUNTEER

SCAN HERE TO 
CONTACT OUR 
FRIENDLY CUSTOMER 
SUPPORT TEAM TO 
GET THIS SET UP



New ordering process - coming soon!

Our team has spent the summer holidays putting 
the final touches on a new ordering process in the 
Flexischools App, and we’re excited to give you a 
sneak peek of how that will look!

The new ordering screens will give parents a 
shopping cart feature, so they’ll be able to place 
multiple orders at once, and order for more than 
one child in the same order!

This is a feature that parents have been asking us 
for, and we’re pleased to bring it to Flexischools.

For canteens, the updated ordering process won’t 
change how you receive and manage your orders 
in the supplier portal.

We’ve put together some free 
resources you can post on your 
school’s social media channels 
to help guide your parents to 
start using Flexischools – great 
for new parents at the start of 
the school year!

SCAN HERE TO WATCH A QUICK 
VIDEO FOR A TASTE OF WHAT THE 
NEW ORDERING PROCESS WILL LOOK 
LIKE FOR PARENTS

SCAN HERE
TO ACCESS
SOCIAL MEDIA
RESOURCES



We’ve created a supplier calendar 
for each state and territory that you 
can print and stick inside your school 
office, canteen, or uniform shop.

If you have any questions, please visit our FAQs by 
scanning the QR code on the left or contact our 
friendly Customer Support Team on 1300 590 044, 
open weekdays from 8am – 3:30pm (AEDST). 

SCAN HERE
TO DOWNLOAD
2023 CALENDAR  
OF EVENTS FOR  
SUPPLIERS


